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FREEDOM OF INFORMATION
J. M. Felton, Director

ACI BEQUESI
_p hOffice of Administration -

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory G
,

Commission
, ,

Washington, D.C. 20555

RE: Freedom of Information Act Request

Dear Mr. Felton:

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S.C. S552,
as amended, and 10 C.F.R. S2.790, the Union of Concerned Scien- -

tists requests all NRC Staff reponses to the attached memorandum
from S.H. Hanauer, dated April 6, 1979, concerning environmental
qualification of components and systens, accident instrumentation
and backfitting. Staff responses shall include but not be limited
to all responses from the following Staff personnel:

G. Arlotto
R. Boyd
R. DeYoung '

R. Mattson
D. Ross
J. Sniezek
V. Stello

Thank you for your prompt consideration of this request.

Very truly yours,

Ellyn R. Weiss -

Counsel for Union of Concerned
Scientists
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